
 Submit Entries to: 

  Mrs. Lillibridge  

   in the  

  Computer Lab 

 All entries must be submitted by: 

 Friday, November 17, 2017 in 
 order to be judged and tagged. 
 (we then need to submit our school’s entries to 
 the contest by December 1st) 

 No late submissions will be accepted! 
 

 Please read all rules carefully! 
   (on the back) 

 DO NOT put your name on it...we 
will do it with a special tag when 
you turn it in. 

 

 Have fun and show your creative 
side!!!  This is a voluntary activity that 
should be done at home.  Mrs. Hall 
will be available during 4th and 5th 
grade recess for creative help by ap-
pointment. 




